
Attendance:  Tammy  Taylor, Christie Havel, Amanda Cumm, Alecia Abbadessa, Paul Mollo 

Treasurers Report Starting balance: $10,560.00 
  
Deposits Total = $6968.90 
  
Rossi's Fundraiser = $100 
Can Man Bottle Drive = $677.90 
Memberships = $660.00 
Quilt Raffle = $125.00 
Misc Donations = $10.00 
Program Book Sales = $150.00 
Decal Sales = $21.00 
Pasta Dinner Fundraiser = $1860.00 
Boy's Save Around Fundraiser = $2550.00 
Boy's Football = $760.00 
Banquet = $55.00 
  
Expenses Total =  $7823.92 
  
Program Printing = $228.00 
Brenda VanPutten - Girls Senior Night = $171.22 
Emily Arbes - Boy's Senior Night = $55.00 
Diane Breen - Girl's Senior Night = $57.95 
Christie Havel - Misc. Supplies, Quilt Supplies = $170.47 
Tammy Taylor - Cinch Sacks, Homecoming, Flash Drive = $412.49 
USPS - po box  = $132.00 
Great American Opportunities - Boy's Fundraiser = $1300.00 
Scholastic Sports-Girls Long Sleeve Warm-up = $388.40 
SPST - Girls Short Sleeve T-shirts = $361.60 
Worldwide Sport Supply- Boy's Warmup T-Shirts. = $1123.15 
Haun - Helium = $86.50 
Endicott Florist Boys Senior Night = $32.40 
Traditions - Banquet Balance = $3304.74 
  
Ending  Balance = $12,795.23 (Note: This balance is current, but not all of the above 

expenses have hit the account yet) 

Banquet All in all  the night went well.  There were no issues.   The exiting of the modified worked 

out.  Having Board Members and Supper Intendent of Schools there was great.   It was a 

classy event.   

Son's Of Italy Update Pasta Dinner:  Last year we raised $1000.00,  This year we raised $750.00, that is with 

baskets.   
  
Note:  The leftover food went to the local shelter.   
  
Next Year:  
We should stay with $10 per ticket.   
Each player will have their own envelop with 5 tickets.   

Apparel Sale World Wide Sports has contacted Tammy that it is almost ready.   

 

 

 



Tiger Club Teams This is the last update for this club as they are going independent.  They will have their 

own board and become their own entity.    
  
There are 8 teams entered into the winter session.  
  
Need more players for the U10 Girls.  - Alecia to send out a correspondence asking for 

more players.   
  
Getting Practice time has been a nightmare.   Gym time is very limited with all the sports 

going on in the winter.  This needs to be worked on much earlier for next year.   

Next Fundraiser March Madness Pool 

Scholarships This year's scholarship information is at the Guidance Office at the High School.   Christie 

to send an email to the seniors.   

Next Meeting Wednesday December 6th, 7:30pm at Kristopher's 
 


